
 
 

Montessori Newsletter (August 2020) 
 

 
To begin, we want to thank the parents who organized the donation campaign 
for the teachers. It was very thoughtful and generous of all the parents. To go 
above and beyond the norm was over-whelming, and every teacher appreciates 
the generosity and caring shown to them.  
 
Starting August, as a precautionary measure, we request parents to have their 
children wear masks to school, especially when they are playing outside. They 
do not have to cover their noses as its difficult to breathe. They like to play 
together, and it is quite a challenge to keep them away from each other. Even in 
the classrooms when teachers work with them one on one, it is better to have 
their mouths covered. This way the teachers will feel safer as well. Masks will 
not be worn at naptime (for those children who nap). MASKS ARE NOT 
MANDATORY! ONLY A SAFETY MEASURE FOR TEACHERS. 
 
v “Fun in the sun” on Friday August 14th.  Please send a bathing suit, 

towel & slippers for a water play activity. Sunscreen to be applied from 
home. 

 
v August 31st is Dr. Maria Montessori’s Birthday. The children will be 

studying about Maria Montessori this month. 
	
 
  DATES TO LOOK FOR…….. 
 
Teacher In-Service Day      Fri. August 28th       School Closed 
 

 

FALL SESSION BEGINS Mon. Aug. 31, 2020 
   

   

 

August Birthdays 
 

Selene Doliane   Aug. 08    3 years  
Avery Sison   Aug. 25    5 years 


